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I strongly suggest supporting this measure, as corporate healthcare has significantly 

ruined the practice of medicine for physicians while significantly increasing cost for 

patients all while enriching middleman who do not improve the practice of medicine at 

all.  The path forward in medicine is, ironically, a return to the past where doctors and 

patients can work together without value destroying intermediaries. 


